
 

 

 

NOTICE  

REJECTION OF PROPOSALS 

 

SNOW REMOVAL ASSISTANCE AND EQUIPMENT FOR CLT AIRPORT PARKING 

LOTS AND BUS SHELTERS 

DATE: October 15, 2024 

PROJECT NO. AVIA 25-10 

 
 

Pursuant to Request for Proposals (“RFP”) AVIA 25-10, Section 17.x “CLT’s Rights and Options,” the 

Aviation Department of the City of Charlotte (“CLT”) is hereby exercising its right to reject all Proposals 

submitted on October 08, 2024, in response to this RFP. 

 

We would like to thank each company for your time and efforts in preparing a response to this Request 

for Proposals.  To receive alerts about various contract opportunities, sign up through Public Input. 

Additionally, signup to become a part of the City’s Vendor Management System. 

 

Charlotte Douglas International Airport (CLT), a City of Charlotte department does not discriminate on 

the basis of disability. We will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative 

formats, and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to persons with disabilities upon 

request. To make a request, please reply to this email at monique.scott@cltairport.com.  
 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Charlotte, Aviation Department! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Monique Scott 

RFP Manager 

https://publicinput.com/hub/Subscriptions/1083?topicId=5868
https://charlottenc.gov/DoingBusiness/Pages/vendors.aspx
mailto:monique.scott@cltairport.com

